
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY COUNCIL STAFF REPORT 

Meeting: June 7, 2022 
 

Subject 

Final Priority Ranking of Adopted Fiscal Year 2022-2023 City Work Program  

 

Recommended Action 

Receive Final Priority Ranking of Adopted Fiscal Year 2022-2023 City Work Program  

 

Discussion 

At the March 8, April 5, and April 21, 2022, City Council meetings, Council discussed potential 

items for the FY 2022-2023 City Work Program. Each Councilmember provided rankings for the 

potential items as appropriate. At the May 17 City Council meeting, Council adopted the FY 2022-

2023 City Work Program with amendments and voted to do a final ranking of all items. Council’s 

final rankings were compiled into Attachment A. This and other information on the City Work 

Program can be found at cupertino.org/cityworkprogram.   

 

Sustainability Impact 

Several of these items will further the City’s progress toward our climate and sustainability goals.  

 

Fiscal Impact 

There is no fiscal impact related to receiving the final rankings of the FY 2022-2023 City Work 

Program.  

Prepared by: Astrid Robles, Management Analyst  

Reviewed by: Chris Jensen, City Attorney 

   Dianne Thompson, Assistant City Manager 

Approved by: Jim Throop, City Manager 

Attachments: 

A – Final Priority Ranking for Adopted FY 2022-2023 City Work Program  

http://www.cupertino.org/cityworkprogram

